
Hello!  
 
We are sad we will not be able to attend this event! Our nephew is getting married its a great celebration 
for our family but unfortunately on the same day as the youth group reunion.   
 
Wayne and Sabine McKeown have been married now for 24 years we have 2 terrific kids Meghan 22 and 
Andrew 18.  Meghan is currently attending the Fashion Institute of Design and Merchandise in La and 
takes the metro to school.  Meghan will be graduating in the Winter of 2010 with her degree in visual 
communications.  Andrew starts at Citrus College this fall.  Both Meghan and Andrew are very active 
youth leaders at Hillside community church in Alta Loma Meghan is the mentor to young senior girls in 
high school and Andrew as 7th grade boys leader.  It is incredible how the youth group has impacted our 
lives and now our children's. This absolutely has become the foundation of who we are in Christ.  It is the 
foundation of our home The Youth Group was where we fell in love.  We have such fond memories of our 
times with everyone.  Every Halloween we tell Meghan and Andrew the Youth group haunted house 
stories and what fun it was.  The youth hut and the joyful times we spent worshiping. We live in Rancho 
Cucamonga and would love to hear from everyone. Big hugs to all especially to Joanie, thank you Joanie 
for be such an influence to us as we were young an building our relationship with Christ. 
 

 
 



 
 
 

 
 


